
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Monday, September 13, 2021 8:00:08 AM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Brett Smith
Submission Time: Sep 13 2021 7:43AM
Email: ecabrett@cableone.net
Telephone: 208-501-9984
Address: 1148 N Watson Way
Eagle, ID 83616

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water Company

Case ID: EAG-W-18-01

Comment: "GIven that the Eagle Water Company (EWC) has provided my home with 9 years 
of excellent-quality drinking water (best I've ever experienced anyway in the USA!) and given 
that EWC's aging infrastructure WILL MOST LIKELY receive sufficient Federal funds (via 
the pending Infrastructure Act) to make repairs WITHOUT the financial assistance of a 
multinational like Suez and finally given that Suez Water Company (SWC) has a VERY 
POOR record of providing QUALITY WATER (they over-chlorinate their water and perform 
detrimental periodic back-flushes of the piping), I am VEHEMENTLY OPPOSED to the 
EWC being purchased by the SWC! The best new owner would be the City of Eagle, who has 
the first right of refusal for the purchase and along with soon-to-be realized Federal 
infrastructure funding, the EWC WILL BE ABLE to implement all necessary piping 
infrastructure improvements! Please deny the SWC an opportunity to acquire another 
excellent water source and invariably destroy it with their one- size-fits-all approach to water 
treatment and distribution!"
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